EBHC Monthly Meeting

8 December 2010
7:30 PM 

East Brandywine Township Building

In attendance:

John Black

Betsy Barr

Jim Buczala

David Dilworth

Linda Morrison
Called to order at 7:35 pm

Hadfield Road Bridge
· The HC has not had any feedback regarding our memo to the BOS (dated November 4, 2010) regarding our position about the bridge.
· Linda will look in to the 106 Order issue with respect to the bridge.  (Is it going to have one?  Is a DOE required?)

· Linda will draft a letter to the PA DOT requesting consulting party status.
CCHS files of EBHC Historic Resources
· Betsy will communicate with CCHS regarding the scanning of their files that have a relationship with the Township’s historic resources (as correlated in the table completed last month).

HC Positions
· John was approved by the HC to remain as its chairman

· Linda Morrison was approved by the HC to remain a member
Meeting Minutes:  The meeting minutes for the July and October 2010 HC meetings were approved (August is outstanding).

Other Action Items:

· Jim will communicate with Mary Beth regarding HC minutes:

· Are they up to date on the Township web site?

· Are all the minutes pulled back from the 3rd party site?

· Jim will talk to the Township Webmaster about adding a page specifically for HC information (Township history, resources, etc.).
Submitted by Jim Buczala.
· Indicates ACTION ITEM
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